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14th PHILIPPINE PROFESSIONAL SUMMIT OF PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION

OF THE PROFESSIONAL REGULATORY BOARD MEMBERS INC.

The Philippine Association of the Professional Regulatory Board Members Inc.

will conduct the 14th Philippine Professional Summit, with the theme SIR: Future
Proofing Filipino Professionals for Global Economic Growth, to be held at the Fiesta
Pavilion, The Manila Hotel, Manila, through a hybrid modality on August 14-15,

The Summit aims to

1. enhance human-centric skills and capabilities of Filipino
professionals;

2. foster a culture of adaptability and lifelong learning within the
Filipino workforce;

3. drive innovation and entrepreneurship aligned with 5IR principles
for global impact;

4. strengthen digital infrastructure and access to enable widespread
adoption of 5IR technologies; and

5. promote sustainable and resilient practices across industries,
leveraging SIR technologies.

As a milestone event, this activity pushes for the increased global

competitiveness of Filipino professionals, job creation, and workforce resilience
through upskilling and digital transformation, and policy improvements supporting
future-proof initiatives for the Philippine Workforce.

The target participants are Filipino professionals in Business, Education,

Social Services, Health, Engineering, and Technology, and may register at
https://pps14.com/event until August 31, 2025.

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of

Republic Act No. 5546, also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and or
the Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and
Teachers of Public and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law),
issued in DO 19, s. 2008, and reiterated in DepEd Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024.

For more information, please contact

Philippine Association of the Professional Regulatory Board Members, Inc.
PRC, P. Paredes St., Sampaloc, Manila

Telephone Number: (02) 7796 0045

Mobile Phone Number: 0917-516-0172

Email Address: paprbsec@gmail.com

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/paprb.org/

Website: https://paprb.org/
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